

Woy Woy Public School

A PRESCHOOL TO YEAR 6 SCHOOL

Park and Blackwall Roads PO Box 505 Woy Woy NSW 2256
Phone: 4341 3555 Fax: 4344 3927
Fmail: wowy p. school@det.psy.edu.au

Email: woywoy-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
<a href="mailto:woywoy-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au"



Guliyali Preschool

Three-way Conferences (Years 1 to 6) and

Parent-Teacher Interviews (Kindergarten)

Dear Parents/Carers,

Interviews to discuss student progress will be conducted during Weeks 3 and 4 of this term. Given the fact that the NSW Department of Education COVID-19 guidelines stipulate that parents are not allowed onsite at present, interviews will be conducted using the 'Zoom' video-conferencing platform, or by telephone. Parents may opt to participate in a 'Three-way Conference', with students sharing in the discussion of their achievements, and in such instances it is expected that the conferences will be conducted using 'Zoom' to allow for the necessary interaction between all participants. Alternatively, parents can opt to speak with their child's teacher over the telephone, without their child being present.

As indicated last week on social media platforms, the window for booking interviews opened this morning at 10:00am, and will extend to 12pm on Thursday 30th July.

Please visit the following webpage to select an appropriate interview time:

https://www.schoolinterviews.com.au/code?code= 8r7sk

Follow the prompts on screen to book a timeslot. You will note that your child's teacher has made themselves available before and after school outside of business hours on some days. If there are no suitable timeslots available, you may be able to arrange a mutually convenient time to meet with your child's teacher at a later date. Please contact your child's teacher if this turns out to be the case.

More information about how to participate in a Zoom video conference will be sent home later in the week.

Regards,

Mr Dan Betts

Relieving Principal

27/07/2020



